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Dear Mel:
I very much enjoyed the morning with you and I am most grateful for it.

If you ever decide you would like to do something with Pacque and need
an epidemiologist, I'm available.

I have made arrangements to visit Florida next spring for a few weeks
consulting with the Florida Hospital in Orlando. I hope we might have
another visit at that time. We will of course be happy to welcome you
to Minnesota at any time.

I am enclosing a list of clinician-epidemiologist colleagues who I am
sure would very much like to have your reprint on sodium/potassium at
my request, if you have copies available. Alternatively, I would be

happy to forward them if you sent copies to me.

nry Blackburn, M.D.
rofessor and Director
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encl.
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Dr. Henry Blackburn I} G’mef

Director
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Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Thanks very much for your kind letter and for the preprint of your paper
"Diet and Hypertension: Anthropology, Epidemiology and Public Health." My wife
usurpted it when I brought it home yesterday but I shall have my chance to read
it this weekend. I am Tooking forward to it.

I have not yet received reprints of my article in Annual Review of
Nutrition. I will send one to you as soon as I receive them.

I hope that you will come to Gainesville during your next visit to Florida.
Both my wife and I would be pleased to have the opportunity to meet you.

With kindest regards to you.

Sincerely yours,
)
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Melvin J.VFregl
Graduate Research Professor
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Henry Blackburn, M.D. 8 ;:b e
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Dear Henry:

Thank you for the manuscript on salt. I am enjoying reading

it. Some of the material is new to me and quite interesting.

The outline on "Hypertension and Exercise" is gratefully

received. It looks good. I am awaiting more with interest.

Thanks and best regards. ﬂ.tﬁ XI
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Sincerely, J:;,uﬂ /
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EDW. FREIS, M.D.

“Senior Medical Investigator
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